
From: Sean Svendsen
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: follow up
Date: Tuesday, November 10, 2009 2:03:40 PM

Steven:
 
As you probably know by now, we’ve submitted everything on the geotracker which you asked for.  We
did all of the mandated soil and ground water sampling, and the results were excellent.  What is a
realistic timeline for your review of our data and a decision on whether we are due for case closure?    
 
Thanks,
Sean Svendsen
 
Pacific Shops, Inc.
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